
 

 

14.08.2023 
 

 

NOTICE 
 

 

This is to inform that due to unavoidable circumstances the interview for the post 

of Assistant Professor in the Department of Commerce, Hindu College scheduled 

from August 16 - 21, 2023 stands postponed. The new dates for the interview 

will be intimated later on. 

 
 

Inconvenience caused is deeply regretted. 

 

 
Sd/- 

Prof Reena Jain 

Vice Principal 


